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is too far from the Lake Winnipeg

mission, and also stating that Mr.

Indian Commissioner Reed has been

informed of the above by the Rev.

John McDougall; and in reply, I

have to inform you that the Rev.

Mr Sutherland has been advised of the

purport of your letter.

I am,

Sir,

Your obedient Servant,

L. Vankoughnet

Deputy of the Supt. Genl.

of Indian Affairs.
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